
   

 Partnership Briefing 

Issue No: 81 Aug 2024 

    E-Mail: CYPSafeguardingPartnership@halton.gov.uk  0151 511 7909 

‘What’s your line?’  
Halton Children’s Services need your help 

Zoe  Fearon, Executive Director of Children’s Services (HBC),              
will open  the session & will guide us through the recent Ofsted          

inspection findings about partnership working in Halton.  

Your role will be to help craft an improvement plan that will     
strengthen partnership working in Halton.  

 

We are looking for one practitioner, one operational manager and one 
strategic manager from each partner & relevant agency.  

Each organisation will be asked to consider and then capture                
in a sentence, what they can do to support each priority in the          

Improvement plan. What will your line be? 
 

Please email cypsafeguardingpartnership@halton.gov.uk 

With the details of who will be attending from your agency? 

Thursday 19th September 2024 

The Events Hall,  The Heath Business & Technical Park, 
Runcorn, Cheshire, WA7 4QX 

09:30 - 12:30 
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